August 20, 2021

Commissioners Erie County Water Authority 295 Main Street, Room 350 Buffalo, NY 14203

Dear Commissioners:

Please accept this letter as notice that I am retiring from the Erie County Water Authority effective September 8, 2021.

I thank the Authority for the opportunities and benefits afforded me over the last ten years. I have enjoyed working with and learning from my colleagues in the Information Services Department and throughout the company, and I hope that I have made positive contributions during my time here.

I have trained others in my department for what will hopefully be a smooth transition. They are a great team, and I will miss being a part of it.

Best wishes to all in the Erie County Water Authority for the future.

Sincerely,

Marie E. Denning

cc: Terrence McCracken Daniel NeMoyer Penny Porebski Lavonya Lester